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This week we have been sharing some stories linked to our topics. Nursery have been reading ‘Jasper’s Beanstalk’ 

and Reception have been reading ‘The Enormous Turnip.’ We have practiced using story language such as ‘beginning, 

middle and end.’ In Maths Nursery have been learning about the days of the week linked to the ‘Jasper’s Beanstalk.’ 

They have also been sorting activities that happen in the day and the night. Reception have been learning to find 1 

more than a number. We have also had a special delivery this week, 6 duck eggs have appeared in the classroom. We 

are excited to see them hatch and care for the ducklings!  

Thank you to all the parents and carers who attended the Mothers’ Day Craft Sessions. It was brilliant to see so 

many parents and children enjoying quality time together, please check out class dojo for pictures. Please give us 

feedback from the EYFS Craft Session  https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/5KRMF27 

Notice Board/Dates for your Diary 

TOPIC –Food and Growth 

 Pizza Express Trip for Reception: half on 2nd April, half on 1st May.   

 Parents Evening Tuesday 2nd April and Thursday 4th April Please book online 

 New dinner system starts 1st April please order a dinner or bring a packed lunch. 

 We have a new TV screen in the dining room that will give parents updates and essential 

communication. 

 The new booking system for Pike Fold All Stars after school club is up and running and places will 

no longer be automatically renewed please book early to avoid disappointment! 

 

 
At Home 

Ideas to help at home – Shape of the week is oval.  

Reception homework: “1 more” maths homework 

and Enormous Turnip story homework. Encourage 

your child to practise writing their tricky words and 

sounds they have learnt. Encourage children to 

write their names. 

General Reminders 

 Please remember to preorder your child’s school dinner. 

 Please check out our website blog and leave any comments!: www.pikefold.manchester.sch.uk and click on the EYFS page.   

 Please ensure your child has a spare change of clothes (these can stay in our blue peg bags at school). 

 Please remember to email us any parent observations you do at home with your child- any queries please ask. 

Stars of the Week 

This week’s Reception stars are: 
Miss Gates – Mueez 

Mrs Hardy – Madison and Ahmad 

Mrs McDonald – Kacper 

 

 

 

 

Easter Bonnet Parade 

Friday 5th April @ 1.30pm 

 
Please help your child to make an Easter bonnet at home. Parents are invited to watch the parade at school at 

1.30pm. Easter egg prizes for the best Easter bonnets. Let’s get creative!  
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